
 
 

Per Trip User Fee 
 
  
 

 

Ø On October 29, 2018 Cleveland City Council passed 
legislation allowing for a fee to be collected by the 
Airport from all commercial vehicle operators that use 
Airports roadway system; 
Ø The fee will be set at $4.00; and 
Ø The charge will apply to all customer drop offs and 
pick ups conducted by a commercial vehicle operator. 
   
 

 
  



Implementation 
 
Ø Design of a new commercial drop off location; 
Ø Relocate the Airport taxi pick up location; and 
Ø Reconfigure certain parts of the existing 

Ground Transportation Center. 
 



  

    Drop Off Location 
Ø Shuttles will continue to drop off in the Ground 
Transportation Center; 
Ø Limos, Taxis, and Rideshare vehicles will drop off at 
the lower South Entrance to the terminal. 
 

     Access to Location 
Ø Rt. 237 North or South or Snow Rd. West to the Five 
Points exit, turn onto Jackson Rd. and head into the 
drop off area; and 
Ø All vehicles must have a proximity card to gain access 
to the drop off area. 

 
 



    Drop Off Location 



 
 

 

 
 

 Pick up Location 
   

Ø Shuttles will continue to pick up in the Ground 
Transportation Center; 
Ø Limos, Taxis, and Rideshare vehicles will continue to 
pick up in the Ground Transportation Center; 
Ø The customer pick up location can be accessed via the 
main entrance to the Airport thru to the Ground 
Transportation Center; and 
Ø All vehicles must have a proximity card to gain access 
to the drop off area. 
 
 
 



Pick Up Location 



TAXIS 
 
Ø There will be two types of taxis operating at the 

Airport: 
Ø Airport Program Taxis (pick up only) will be moved 

to the Ground Transportation Center inside the 
garage. 

Ø City Taxis (drop off and pick up). 
Ø  City Taxis will conduct customer pick ups in the Ground 

Transportation Center (in a designated area) and drop 
customers off at the new drop off location. 


